
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings, RCSS Parents (Guardians) 
 
All Richmond County School System students will receive a free digital library card that offers access 
to public library materials and online resources to support their educational success. This program is 
the result of a partnership between the school system, the Augusta-Richmond County Public Library 
System (ARCPLS), and PINES (Public Information Network for Electronic Services).  
 


